
 
    A Message from Paul Hackman, CEO Pavillon 
 
 
 
We at Pavillon are very sensitive to the challenges encountered by the community and 
the addiction treatment field as we face the emergence of the Coronavirus. The safety 
of patients, families, and staff, while treating the disease of addiction, is our primary 
goal. We will utilize the information and recommendations of the CDC, Center for 
Disease Control, and the North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services in 
developing the guidelines for our campuses. 
 
At our residential program, outside activities will be significantly limited, screening 
protocols and medical clearance will be required for all admissions, and staff will be 
required to follow precautions when coming to work. Our goal is to create a self-
contained, medically safe environment for the treatment of our patients with addiction. 
Our outpatient program will follow precaution guidelines for treatment in outpatient 
services. 
 
Please join us in taking the appropriate necessary steps in safeguarding patients, 
families and staff during this time. 
	

	


